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Colhayne Close, Colhayne Lane, Shute nr Axminster Devon, EX13 7QQ
Parish Clerk - Carol Miltenburg
tel:-01404 831080  e mail:-clerk@shute.eastdevon.gov.uk   www.shuteparishcouncil.org.uk

The Councillors were summoned to attend a meeting of Shute Parish Council held on Thursday, December 10th, 2020 via Zoom starting at 7.32pm.  The following matters were discussed.   	

Those present :- Councillors Angela Choake, Bill Marshall (Chair), Richard Orsman, Paddy Magrane, David Plowman, Mary Thomas also Cllr Ian Chubb (EDDC).  Carol Miltenburg (Clerk) and member of the public Mr Bijan Omrani.  
Note Cllr Ella Sweetland attempted to attend but due to technical difficulties could not link to the Zoom meeting. Cllr Chubb joined at approx 8.10pm.

						MINUTES

1) Apologies for absence – non made.  Declarations of interests were made by Cllr Magrane and Thomas in respect of Item 10 – car park in Shute.

2) The minutes of the meeting of October 29th, 2020 were accepted by the Council and signed by the Chairman.

3)  Matters arising from previous minutes – none raised.  

4)  Public Forum. No comments made.

5) Reports from Councillors Cllr Chubbs report for December has been circulated to the Council by e mail.  Cllr Marshall reported on the recent Remembrance Day commemoration at the war memorial.

6)  Finance. Payments to be made - none.  Payments received.  The bank statements have been circulated to the Councillors by e mail. 
 
7)  Burial Ground.  There was nothing to report.

8)  Highway Matters. Speed limits in Seaton Junction – as DCC are reluctant to impose a 30mph limit the Clerk will investigate if there are any other possibilities.

9)  Planning. S106 monies due – the Clerk will shortly be having a meeting with EDDC to discuss the use of the monies.  

10)  Car park in Shute.  MR Omrani spoke to the Council about this.  The National Trust cannot do anything until they receive a definite proposal from the Parish Council.  Cllr Orsman questioned if there was still a requirement for a car park but the 2019 survey recognised this issue as very important to the residents.  Cllr Thomas wanted a site meeting to look at the site and suggested the Parish Council would be able to apply for the planning permission on their behalf.  The Clerk is to investigate the EDDC charges for this.  Cllr Plowman advised there were two options with approximate costs of between £8500 and £15000.  Mr Omrani felt Lottery funding may be obtained, Cllr Marshall felt the COuncl could also make a contribution.  This will be discussed further at the next meeting (the Zoom link making detailed discussion difficult).

Whitford broadband – Cllr Marshall commented that the superfast broadband is now up and running in Whitford.  An article is appearing in the Midweek Herald.

11)  Correspondence.  

12)  Any Other Business. 

Date, place & time of next meeting:-  January 21st at Umborne Hall or via Zoom (depending on the regulations ruling at the time) starting at 7.30pm.

The meeting ended at 8.20pm
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